
 
 
COVID-19 Update-July 20, 2020   
 
 
Residents are engaged in many of our programs and activities under our spacious outdoor tent. 
You can find our residents enjoying daily swims in our heated indoor pool, meeting friends for lunch on 
our outdoor patio and attending outdoor meetings.  Our pickleball players are using the national 
guidelines for “picklers” during the pandemic to continue their beloved sport. 
 
While we require masks and physical distancing for residents, staff, and visitors, we are happy to see 
everyone moving about and enjoying summer.   
 
Tours are being conducted by appointment only.  Limit of 2 guests per tour, no children.   Masks are 
required.  Please call to learn about availability or for your first tour.  If you are not ready or able to tour 
at this time, arrangements can be made for a virtual tour.  Please email adoherty@fullervillage.org for 
additional information or to schedule an appointment.   
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